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Comments: I was really shocked that the Forest Service would even consider letting such a monstrosity of a

project RUIN Holland Lake. Also, that the public comment wasn't announced until the end of August, this reeks of

a shady deal &amp; possibly corruption. 

     First off the public comment period should be extended, and efforts made to announce it.

   

     Just because a historic structure may not be listed in the register, doesn't mean it should be exploited for

capital gain of a corporation. There are very few places left in Montana that have the history of the caliber as

Holland Lake lodge, and it needs to be preserved. I know the buildings are privately owned, But the ground

belongs to the American people, and the Forest Service is suppose  to be looking out for us. Vote NO to these

developers.


